
I'd like to take this opportunity to welcome all to 

Elmer Elementary School.  We are excited to 

have you as partners in your child's education.  

Here at Elmer Elementary, we strive to provide 

our students with many worthwile learning 

opportunities, which will help them grow and 

mature into well rounded Kindergarten and first 

grade students. 
We have many activities throughout the school 

year, which you will find in our monthly parent 

calendar and letter.  We encourage you to 

come to our annual Back to School Night on 

September 25th from 7-8 PM. 

Schools are the hub of our communities and 

this event provides time for you to visit our 

school, meet your child's teacher, amd learn a 

little bit more about the many wonderful 

pregrams activities and learning experiences 

planned for your child this school year.  

Working to gether in a pratnership is key.  If for 

any reason you have questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us.
It is my sincere hope that you and your 

child(ren) have a memorable experience at 

Elmer Elementary School.  I look forward to 

working with you this school year.  Together 

will will make it a  great year!
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Constitution Day Assembly
September 17, 20148

Student Pictures 
October 3, 3018

Back to School Night
September 25, 2018

Fire Prevention Week
October 8 - 12

School Violence Awareness Week
October 15 - 19

Red Ribbon Week
October 29 - November 2

Halloween

"Tell me and I forget.  Teach me and I remember.  
Involve me and I learn." - Benjamin Franklin

Arrival and Dismissal Information:  
School day begins at 9:10 AM and dismisses at 

3:46 PM.  Students not riding the bus 
may arrive no earlier then 8:55 AM 
unless enrolled in the SACC program. 
From 8:55 AM - (:10 AM, parents will be able to 

drop off students in the parent loop.  Please 

"Drop and Go" if you drop your child(ren) early. 

We want to try and prevent traffic backing up 

onto Front Street.  Once buses arrive, the main 

loop will be closed until they depart.  Everyday 

pick-up ("express" pick up) will be from 3:40 

PM until 3:55 PM.  An "express form" must be 

completed.  One last thing, please do not pull 

off of the freshly paved drive onto the grass or 

freshly grated area.  Please besure to wait your 

turn and exit the drive properly.

Labeling is the key!  Please remmeber to 

label all of your childs items with his/her first 

and last name.  Many items are left behind 

each and everyday.  Having items clearly 

labeled ensures items are returned to their 

rightful owner.  Thank you for your help and 

support.  Our lost and found is located in the 

front foyer, feel free to stop by and take a peak 

if you think your child has left an item here at 

school.  
Parking:  If you plan on walking your child 
into school or hav esomething you need to drop 

off to the office in the morning, we ask that you 

park in a designated area or please park off 

premises.  Your cooperation is always 

appreciated!  


